

Foundation 1 newsletter 26-10-2017

A look back at the week



At home

We are sending home some ideas for maths! We have been exploring objects and things that are big and small. We have been exploring these ideas through the story 'Goldilocks and the Three Bears"

Reminders

Please ensure your child has a **change of clothes** in their school bag.

Please provide your child with a **long sleeve top** to wear if they feel cold.

We have our long weekend so **school will** resume on Tuesday 31st October.

Next week we are learning to:

- Listen to sounds.
- Retell the story of Goldilocks and the Three bears.
- Look at colours and textures through the book 'Brown bear, brown bear what do you see?
- Explore the 5 senses.
- Count objects to 5 through number songs.

Top tip:

As we are thinking about numbers here is a really good website that has lots games to help your child learn maths skills. Please take a look there are so many good ideas that the children really enjoy

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/ladybird-spots